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1st December 2023 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Another super busy week of learning! Have a look at some of our pictures. 
 

Last week, Year 5 and 6 had great fun programming their own Micro:bit computers and bringing 
their sustainable creations to life! 
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Meanwhile, Cinderella came to visit and the children and staff had a wonderful time enjoying the 
story and suspending belief as they immersed themselves in the action! 
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Dates for your diary 
 

Date Time Event Who 

Wednesday 6th 
December 

Yr1,2,3 am 
Yr4 pm 

Sleeping Beauty & the 
guardians of dreamland 
Millfield Theatre 

Yr1,2,3,4 

Thursday 7th December 12.15pm Christmas Lunch Whole school 

Monday 11th December 9.15am Nativity Performance Year 1 families 

Tuesday 12th December Nursery in the morning 
Reception to Yr6 1.30pm 

Parties  
Information to follow. 

Whole school 
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Friday 15th December pm Yr3 to Edmonton Green 
Library 

 

Monday 18th December All day School Council visiting 
the Houses of 
Parliament 

School Council 
Members 

Tuesday 19th December 9.15 am Carols at Fleecefield Families welcome 

Wednesday 20th 
December 

All day Festive dressing up – 
donations to Save the 
Children 

 

School closes at 2pm on Wednesday 20th December and 
re-opens on Tuesday 9th January from 8.30am 
 
Please remember that no child needs to bring a packed lunch to school on a day when they are on a 
school visit off site. Your child will be provided with a free school packed lunch. 

 

Our book recommendation this week is… 
 
Nat Fantastic and the Brave Knights of Old by Giles Andreae, illustrated by Katherine McEwan. Our 
recommendation comes from Lilly and Elif in Blue Class, they said it was funny and tells a story of a 
superhero! 
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Sports Personality of the week! 

 

This week's Sports Personality of the week is ... Elif (Brown) 

 
Elif had a very impressive sporting week. On Wednesday, Brown class continued their football 
lessons and it was fair to say how impressed Mr. Samuel was with Elif's overall improvement. She 
has improved her dribbling and passing skills throughout this term and showed even further 
improvement by completing all the challenges set by Mr. Samuel. Brown class also started 
performing shooting in football and Elif was able to strike the ball ever so well, managing to score a 
few decent goals. That's not all...Elif was also selected to represent our school's gymnastic team this 
year at Southbury Leisure Centre. She, along with the other girls have been working so hard. Her 
bravery along with her ability to remember her gymnastics routine and then perform it in front of 
plenty of strangers is something we are all proud of.  
 
Congratulations to you Elif. Well Done!    

 
 

Attendance Success! 
 

Well done to Green, Orange, Purple, Brown and Indigo classes for beating our target of 96%.  
 

But an even bigger well done to…… 

PINK class who achieved a huge 99.31% this week.  
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The Kings House Hampers 

We have received the following information from the charity The Kings House. They are located at 

The Kings House, 4 Pegamoid Road, Edmonton, N18 2NG 

 

Email: admin@thekingshouse.co.uk    

Text or WhatsApp: 07874315409 (For hamper enquiries ONLY) 

 

 
 

Important Notes: 

mailto:admin@thekingshouse.co.uk
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 Collection is by appointment only. Bring your unique collection number along with valid 

photo ID. 
 Only one hamper per family (family specifies those living at the same address) 
 Click the link below to fill the online registration form 

(note: ID and proof of benefits is required to be uploaded during registration) 

http://bit.ly/freehamper2023 

 

 
Reminder about After School Clubs 
It is great to see that so many children are taking part in after school clubs. As the clubs are straight 
after school we have agreed that if children need to eat something, they are welcome to bring a 
piece of fruit however, any other “snacks” will be taken home and not eaten at the club. I hope this 
will support our families.  
 
 
See you on Monday from 8.30am.  
Keep warm! 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Antoinette Goldwater 
 

http://bit.ly/freehamper2023

